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URGENT NOTICE

It has been reported that a few students have entered into the Rain Water Harvesting pond
being built in the campus yeasterday (14-7-2022) evening. All students are hereby warned that
this kind of activity is very dangerous since the bottom of the pond is laid with HDPE sheet
and is highly slippery. There are no steps provided for the pond, since it is not meant for
bathing. Anyone found to be entering into it will be summarily suspended from the college
without further notice.
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